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Source:  IHL Board Member to Resign over USM Flap 
 
 
HATTIESBURG – An anonymous source contacted USMNEWS.net stating that IHL Board member 
Doug Rouse is expected to resign his IHL post this month (Aug-2012).  According to the tip, Rouse 
received an opinion from the Mississippi Ethics Commission relating to his business (medical practice) 
relationship with the USM athletics department.  A copy of the MEC’s opinion, dated 16-July-2012, was 
provided to USMNEWS.net and is inserted at the end of this report.  Although it does not mention Rouse 
by name, or implicate USM by name, it seems clear from facts stated in the document that the IHL Board 
member in question is indeed Rouse, and that the IHL institution is indeed USM. 
 
According to the anonymous source, Rouse has until 16-Aug-2012 to either cease his business with USM 
or resign his post from the IHL Board.  The tipster indicates that all indications are that the outcome will 
be IHL Board resignation.  However, the watermark in the MEC opinion indicates that the July-2012 
opinion is currently being reconsidered by the MEC.  That could be a sign that Rouse is seeking a third 
option – having the MEC reverse itself.  If such a reversal is indeed being sought by Rouse, then long-
time followers of USM will likely view this whole episode as simply another example of the Mississippi 
political machine spinning its wheels again in a way that benefits the well-connected.     
 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 


